
 
 

 

 

LETTER OF AUTHORIZATION 
 

 

To All China Customers:                                                                        Date: November 16, 2018 

 

This letter is to confirm that Sharpe Mixer Inc. 1541 South 92nd Place Seattle, WA USA 98108 

has appointed and authorized Shenzhen Wanatone Industry Co., Ltd. 10A2 Office Builiding. The 

first World  Plaze, 7002# Hongli West Road, Futian District, Shenzhen, China to be our sole and 

exclusive representative for the sale of Sharpe mixers products. 

 

This letter is effective from November 16, 2017 and in full effect. 

 

Please contact us if there are any questions regarding the authorization letter or if we may 

assist in any other manner 

  

 

Sincerely 

 
Bill Dubé  

President & CEO 

 

 


